

Archdiocese of Newark

January 28, 2019

Janine Harlam Raskob Foundation P. O. Box 4019 Wilmington, Delaware 19807

Dear Ms. Harlam,

Array of Hope is a Catholic nonprofit ministry that operates on a national level and is located in the heart of the Archdiocese of Newark. They strive to serve, catechize, and evangelize all parishes, schools, and dioceses across the nation by providing high quality retreats, concerts, events, films and music specifically designed for youth and families. They use modern media such as music and films to not only catechize them in a way that makes the faith more relatable to the youth, but this is done without straying from the truth proclaimed by the Magisterium of the Church.

Since its founding in 2010, Array of Hope's core mission is to reveal the truths of the Catholic faith while capturing the hearts of families and awakening their inner desire to seek a relationship with Jesus Christ. They proclaim the Gospel in an authentic way while remaining true to the teachings instilled by Christ over 2000 years ago.

One of their main events, the "Array of Hope" show, is a wide-ranging concert experience that features multiple musical acts, motivational speakers and thought-provoking films. It especially celebrates an appreciation of the "Domestic Church". The show's key themes are the sanctity of life, the importance of God in the family and the loving support prayer can bring to the spiritual and emotional development of our families.

To supplement Archdiocesan and parish youth programs, Array of Hope offers youth retreats, events, and school assemblies that are designed to feed the younger crowd's curiosity and desire to know Christ in a deeper way. The young Array of Hope presenters and musicians gain the trust of the youth through their music, testimonies, short films, and humor. They challenge the youth to give God a chance.

In addition, the Array of Hope Films have been shared and seen globally through all of the major Catholic television networks and dozens of social media outlets. These films are beautifully produced and proclaim the Gospel in technicolor.

We are blessed to have this wonderful ministry within the Archdiocese of Newark and we endorse all of the great work they have been doing for over 9 years.

Sincerely yours in Christ the Redeemer,

Cardinal Joseph W. Tobin, C.Ss.R.

Archbishop of Newark

Iml